Dear Mayfield Residents,



We invite everyone to come and be a part of the Mayfield Town Pioneer Day Celebration on Saturday, July 23rd.

Time: The parade will begin precisely at 10:00 a.m.

Where: The parade will start at 111 North 100 West. (The corner of Doug Bjerregaard's home).

The lineup will be first come.

Whom: We welcome any business, group, or family to have an entry in the parade!

Then the celebration continues at the Mayfield Town Park for food, games, and fun!!! Our Consumer Confidence Report has been completed and is available for you to read on our website at www.mayfieldtown.org or at the Town hall. We're pleased to present to you this year's Annual Drinking Water Quality Report This report is designed to inform you about the quality of the water and services we deliver to you every day. Our constant goal is to provide you with a safe and dependable supply of drinking water. Mayfield wants to engage the community in conversations about what makes our town unique and what we value most. Enclosed with your water bill is a Mayfield Town Survey please fill it out and drop at the town hall, we also have a link on our website at www.mayfieldtown.org where you can complete the survey. Please call blue stakes before you do any digging. The phone number to call is 1-800-662-4111 and their website

is www.bluestakes.org. The Mayfield Irrigation is asking everyone to be careful with their water usage the rest of the summer. Also please make needed repairs on sprinkler lines and any leaking drain valves that need to be taken out and flushed.

Mayfield Town Council



July 1, 2016

Dear Mayfield Residents,



We invite everyone to come and be a part of the Mayfield Town Pioneer Day Celebration on Saturday, July 23rd.

Time: The parade will begin precisely at 10:00 a.m.

Where: The parade will start at 111 North 100 West. (The corner of Doug Bjerregaard's home).

The lineup will be first come.

Whom: We welcome any business, group, or family to have an entry in the parade!

Then the celebration continues at the Mayfield Town Park for food, games, and fun!!! Our Consumer Confidence Report has been completed and is available for you to read on our website at www.mayfieldtown.org or at the Town hall. We're pleased to present to you this year's Annual Drinking Water Quality Report This report is designed to inform you about the quality of the water and services we deliver to you every day. Our constant goal is to provide you with a safe and dependable supply of drinking water. Mayfield wants to engage the community in conversations about what makes our town unique and what we value most. Enclosed with your water bill is a Mayfield Town Survey please fill it out and drop at the town hall, we also have a link on our website at www.mayfieldtown.org where you can complete the survey. Please call blue stakes before you do any digging. The phone number to call is 1-800-662-4111 and their website

is www.bluestakes.org. The Mayfield Irrigation is asking everyone to be careful with their water usage the rest of the summer. Also please make needed repairs on sprinkler lines and any leaking drain valves that need to be taken out and flushed.

Mayfield Town Council

